Perdue School News

Principal - Mr. Jeff Chilibeck
Vice Principal - Mrs. Kristal Mason

Important Dates to Remember

Tuesday, March 4 - Elementary Report Cards - Kindergarten to Grade 6
Wednesday, March 5 - Elementary Parent / Teacher / Student Interviews
Thursday, March 6 - Elementary Parent / Teacher / Student Interviews
Sunday, March 2 - Perdue Figure Skating Ice Carnival - 2pm - Perdue Arena
Friday, March 28 - No School - Teacher Prep Time
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Principals Message

Once again, Mother Nature is testing the Global Warming theory.

Reminder to all elementary students and parents that report cards will be
handed out on Tuesday, March 4™. Interviews will follow on March 5™ and 6™,
Interviews, prior to report cards, for Grades 7 - 12 students will be conducted on
March 26™ and 27™ -

' As part of our school improvement plan, staff have been working on two
school goals. The elementary staff have continued to focus on improving reading
comprehension in Kindergarten to Grade 6, while teachers in middle years and high
school teachers have been working on student self-assessment. This includes
making students aware of the outcome of the curriculum. If you have any
questions about our school goals please contact Mrs. Mason or Mr. Chilibeck and we
will answer any questions you have.

Perdue School has booked an Anti-Bullying presentation for students from
Kindergarten to Grade 8 on April 28™ at 9:00am.

Junior Boys Basketball

It was a very successful season this year. We hosted a tournament in
January in which we won two out of three games. Our only loss came from a buzzer
beating shot from Biggar. In the playoffs the boys defeated first Waldheim and
then Hague (in overtime). In the conference semi-finals we beat Leask before
bowing out to Hepburn in the conference final. Congratulations to all the boys for




the hard work and dedication they showed this season. You made Perdue School
proud!ll Thank you to all the parents who helped out at the tournament and drove

the students this year.

Mr. Corrigan

Welcomel To our New Students

We would like to welcome two new students to our school.

Volodymyr and Ruslan Nykoryak came to Perdue School from the Ukraine.
Volodymyr is in Grade 9 and Ruslan in Grade 12. If youare in our school and see
the boys, a "high five" or a "hello gesture” would be nice. Sometimes it might be
very hard with the language difference but so far, with different devices we have
access to, we are doing very well, '
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